
             
 
Hello Freddie, Ruby, Edward, Max, Isla S, Ellie, Harry, Charlie, 
Oliver, Emily, Isla B, Chloe, Sofia, Alexie, Reilly, Lewis, Eva S, 
Percysledge, William and Eva P, 
 
I hope you are all keeping safe and well and continuing to enjoy your learning. 
I think you will have all grown a lot in the last few weeks as well.  
 
I thought it would be good to share some of your amazing work with each other 
this week. I know some of you have been keeping in touch but you may not have 
been able to talk to, or see, other friends in our class.  
Here are just a few of the photos I have received and it would be fantastic to 
share more of your amazing work with all of the class. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 Are you planning to do anything exciting, or different, over the half term?  
I know some of you may have planned to go away before lockdown happened. We 
have all had to change many of our plans over the past few months. 
 
We can still have lots of fun at home though, can’t we?  
My boys decided to put up a tent and camp in the back garden last week and this 
week they have built an army camp and dug trenches!!  
They have been researching WWII after the VE Day 75 celebrations and really 
enjoyed themselves. 
They have made a big mess in the garden! (They’ve had great fun doing it though 
so I’ve let them off).  
 
Please continue to send me more photos of your work to our class email. I am 
always very excited when I get an email with your latest news and 
achievements.  
 

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
  
 
After the half term holiday we will be starting a new project about the seaside so 
there will be lots of new activities for you to have a go at which I think you will 
really enjoy. 
Have a look in our class Home Learning section after the holiday for all the 
details. 
 
Keep shining your lights brightly!  
Stay safe and stay well and enjoy your half term holiday.  
Love Mrs Ramsay xxx  
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